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Coming Soon In Orinda 
infrastructure issues will be on the agenda. Vice Mayor Steve Glazer has suggested that the Council discuss forming 
a subcommittee to work on ways to address Orinda's road repair needs. 
On Saturday, May 21st Orinda will host its first Community Public Services Fair to introduce both new and longtime 
residents to city and public safety services, utility providers, local nonprofits, and clubs. Staff will be on hand in the 
Library Plaza, 26 Orinda Way adjacent to the Farmers Market, from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. to answer questions and 
help residents learn more about the community. 
At the April 19th Council meeting, Council member Amy Worth suggested, and her colleagues concurred, that the 
City request the members of Orinda Vision make a presentation at an upcoming Council meeting regarding their 
ideas for development in the city. The date is to be determined. A.Firth 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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